
Message 

From : 

Sent : 

To: 

Subject: 

Sara: 

Ed Houghton [/O=TOC/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=EHOUGHTON] 
5/6/2015 5 :18:18 PM 
Sara Almas [salmas@collingwood .ca]; John Brown [jbrown@collingwood .ca] 
Re: notes of our recent meeting on Monday May 6 2015. 

CPS0005431 

Thanks for that. I believe I said the Mayor had discussions regarding a letter but I would not speculate on 

whether she was involved with the drafting of the letter. I went on to say you should ask. I did not mean in any 

way to say that you misrepresented anything. I would not do that . 

Ed 

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network. 

From: Sara Almas 
Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2015 5:13 PM 
To: John Brown; Ed Houghton 
Subject: RE: notes of our recent meeting on Monday May 6 2015. 

Sorry, I need to respond. It is truly my only issue with Ed's comments I did not lie or misrepresent the notes from our 
meeting! Ed did indeed speculate that he believed that the Mayor and Dennis had discussions regarding the letter of July 
31/12 re: shared services. However, Ed did recommend that John should ask the Mayor to find out for sure, as he was 
not aware. 

Sara 

From: John Brown 
Sent: May 6, 2015 3:02 PM 
To: Ed Houghton 
Cc: Sara Almas 
Subject: RE: notes of our recent meeting on Monday May 6 2015. 

Ed , 

I respectfully and completely disagree . You specifically mentioned the mayor during our meeting and suggested that she 
may have negotiated directly with Mr. Nolan from Power stream the amendment to the purchase and sale agreement . 
you declared yourself to have had absolutely no involvement with the creation of this document and signed in 
ignorance and without legal or business advice . 

your changes do not reflect what was actual ly said and the minutes cannot be changed. 

No wish to argue or discuss further with you . 

Thanks for all your time . 

john 

From: Ed Houghton 
Sent: Wednesday, May 06, 2015 1:55 PM 
To: John Brown 



Cc: Sara Almas 
Subject: Re: notes of our recent meeting on Monday May 6 2015. 

I respectfully disagree. I think my comments are factual. 

Ed 

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network. 

From: John Brown 
Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2015 1:52 PM 
To: Ed Houghton 
Cc: Sara Almas 
Subject: notes of our recent meeting on Monday May 6 2015. 

Ed, 

CPS0005431 

Thank you very much for your prompt response to Saras request to ensure that her notes of the meeting were correct . 
you appear to have interpreted her request differently than intended . it was not an opportunity to re state what you 
may wished to have state but rather to ensure what was noted was correct . Clearly, you have deleted comments you 
made which was contrary to the opportunity presented . 

We have our records and your revised version which, in my view, includes incorrect statements related to certain 
comments you made and includes certain comments you did not make . 

Thanks, 

john 


